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Join us for the One Million Rally 

of Hope for the Realization of a 

Unified World 

----------- 

Saturday, Sep. 26 at 830 pm EST 

Registration - rallyofhope,us   

  

  

 



 

 

 

  

  
  

"AT THIS CHALLENGING TIME, OUR WISH REMAINS THE SAME. THROUGH 

INTERDEPENDENCE, MUTUAL PROSPERITY, AND UNIVERSAL VALUES, WE WISH 

TO REALIZE ONE FAMILY OF HUMANITY UNDER THE HEAVENLY PARENT. THIS 

REMAINS OUR EARNEST DESIRE." -- DR. HAK JA HAN MOON  

  

  


